
 

 

March 4, 2022 
 
 

Dear Fellow Bulldog, 

Congratulations! By signing up for the YMTF Mentorship Program you have taken a very 
important step that will forever transform your life! We hope the holistic YMTF program 
experience was beneficial to you and allowed you to gain important life and career lessons for 
your promising future. 

We have received your mentee profile form along with your mentor selection preferences. You 
have now been matched with a YMTF mentor. You should expect to receive an email from your 
mentor by April 4, 2022 to establish a time and format for your first meeting. During the 
meeting, you will both complete the YMTF Mentoring Agreement that will thoroughly highlight 
the guidelines of the program.   

There will be an additional meeting with all mentees during the summer to ensure everyone is 
on track. If you have any additional questions, concerns, or if you do not hear from your 
mentor, please email Dr. Melanie Crutchfield Whitten at MCrutchfield09@gmail.com for 
further assistance.  

We are excited about the “menteeship” you are about to embark upon and look forward to 
witnessing how far you will go! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Melanie Crutchfield Whitten 

Sylvester C. Johnson 

Kim William 
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